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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 4:26 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Attachments: Daugherty.iitm 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 10/28/2008 

Re: William Daugherty 
5689EastviewStNE 

Louisville, OH 44641 

Docketing Case No.: 08-917-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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From: McNaughton, Jeff 
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 7:30 AM 
To: Schilling, Matt; Zeigler, Sara 
Subject: FW: 
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Sincerely, 
Jeff McNaughton 
PUCO, Webmaster 
614.466.8070 
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From: Governor Reply [mailto:Governor.Reply@governor.ohio.gov] 
Posted At: Monday, October 27, 2008 4:56 PM 
Posted To: WebMasterlnbox 
Conversation: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Daugherty: 

Thank you for your recent email regarding American Electric Power. I appreciate 
you taking the time to contact me about this matter. 

I have forwarded your email to the Public Utilities Commission and I have asked 
that your concern be reviewed and addressed as promptly and thoroughly as possible. 

While I have the power to appoint the members of the Public Utilities 
Commission, I carmot interfere with the decisions the board makes. 

Thank you again for taking the time to write, and please feel free to contact my 
office in the future. 

Sincerely, 

TED STRICKLAND 
GOVERNOR 

77 South High Street 
30th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
(614) 644-4357 Constituent Hotline 
(614) 466-9354 fax 
Contact the Governor, click here, 

Responses to this email address are not monitored. 
Should you need additional assistance, please call the Constituent Hotline or visit the Governor's website to submit another inquiry. 
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This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it. 

From: William Daugherty [mailto:wtlliamdaugherty@sbcglobai.net] 
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 3:27 PM 
To: Stricldand, Governor 
Cc: Governor Reply 
Subject: Governor Site Issues 

Name: William Daugherty 
Email: williamdaugherty@sbcglobal.net 
Address: 5698 Eastview St. ne 
City, State ZIP: Louisville Ohio, 44641 
Phone: 330-452-0390 
Comments: 
Dear Gov. Strickland lam verry upset at aep/ohio power co. asking for a 15%+15%+15% which 
over a 3yrperiod = 52% increace in our electric bill. I live in Stark county with busness doing out 
of business, lay offs, this is to large a raise.Iam asking you to help by leting the puco know this is 
not right thank you william daugherty 
Response: Yes 
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